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Hi Ellen,
During a conversation with you at the end of the Sept, 2015 PC&E Commission
meeting we were talking about permit renewals. I understood that the C & H Hog
Farm (CAFO) permit ARG59001 would come up for renewal in Oct 2016. 
I see that the ARG590000 state wide permit is coming up for renewal and to my
understanding ARG59001 is the only permitted large swine permit under this
permit. 
Does this mean the C & H Hog Farm (CAFO) is also up for renewal at this time? 
During our conversation I understood both permits would renew Oct, 2016. Could
you tell me if I am correct?
Thank you,
Carol Bitting
870-446-5528
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